LAKESIDE COMMUNITY PLANNING GROUP LETTERHEAD
May XX, 2014
CALTRANS

Division of Local Assistance, MS 1

Attn: Office of Active Transportation and Spec. Prog.

P.O. Box 942874

Sacramento, CA 94274-0001

To Whom It May Concern:

SUPPORT FOR COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO’S FUNDING APPLICATION FOR ACTIVE TRANSPORTATION PROGRAM FUNDS
Thank you for the opportunity to support the application for Active Transportation Program funds for the installation of curb, gutter and sidewalk improvements along both sides of Julian Avenue between Petite Lane and Pino Drive. This project will facilitate a safe and healthy environment for children in the vicinity of Lindo Park Elementary School and Tierra del Sol Middle School.

The Lakeside Community Planning Group supports this proposal. As Chair of the Lakeside Community Planning Group, I am pleased to support improvements in the vicinity of Lindo Park Elementary School and Tierra del Sol Middle School which will significantly benefit all traversing Julian Avenue.  

Sincerely,

XXXXXXXXXXX

________________________________________ 

